
 

 

 

 

On May 29, 2013, Professor Dr. Sinn from Germany, University of 

Osnabrueck, visited the Ministry of Justice and conducted exchange 

on sending prosecutors to Germany Osnabrueck University for 

exchange activities and human rights related issues. There were a 

total of 20 people participated in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


